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BY E-MAIL 
August 27, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Michael Levesque  
President & CTO  
Engineered Systems Incorporated 
395 Sunnsyside Blvd. 
LaSalle, Ontario  N9J 3J5 
 
Dear Mr. Levesque: 
 
Re: Application for Standard Offer Program  

Generator Licence 
Board File Number EB-2009-0167  

 
The Ontario Energy Board has completed its review of your application.  In your 
application, you indicated that Engineered Systems Incorporated (“Engineered Systems”) 
had entered into a contract with the Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) for its Renewable 
Energy Standard Offer Program.  Upon further review, it has come to our attention that 
Engineered Systems application with the OPA is pending and will be considered for a 
Feed-In-Tariff (“FIT”) Program contract once the rules are finalized.       
 
A requirement for an Electricity Generator Licence – Standard Offer Program is a signed 
contract with the OPA. 
 
Your application has been placed on hold.  The Board will reopen your application once 
Engineered Systems has entered into a FIT contact with the OPA.  When Engineered 
Systems has entered into a FIT contract with the OPA please file the contract with the 
Board, referring to file number EB-2009-0167 in your covering letter. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Lenore Dougan, Advisor, Licence 
Applications at 416-440-8141 or e-mail, lenore.dougan@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  


